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Main Roads WA would like to advise road users of the 
following change of services being provided in the Pilbara 
region. It is with great sadness Mick Lanagan has decided 
to withdraw his service as the Paramedic emergency health 
provider due to his ongoing health concerns. The Sandfire 
Roadhouse on the Great Northern Highway will offer 
limited first aid treatment for this regional area between 
Port Hedland and Broome. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
For further information please contact The Sandfire Road-
house on 0891765959 or 000 in an emergency. 
 


